
 
 

Call for Open Tender 
 

CONSTRUCTION AND REHABILITATION OF TWO HAND DUG 
WELLS AND TWO LATRINES 

 

  Tender Reference: CWL-IA6-001-2017 
 
Concern Worldwide has received funding from Irish Aid in support of its 
Water, Hygiene and Sanitation program in Lofa County. Concern 
Worldwide invites bids from interested companies to respond by 
submitting their offers in sealed envelopes for the provision of the services 
hereafter: 
 

Construction of one new well, rehabilitation of one existing well 
and construction of two latrines for schools in Tinsue and Womai  

               in Zorzor District, Lofa County. 
 

The Tender dossier is free of charge, and interested companies can collect  
the document at Concern Worldwide, V.P. Road, Old Road, Congo Town 
from Monday 27

th
 February 2017, 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM daily. 

 
A site visit will be arranged for interested parties on Tuesday 7

th
 March    

(at their own expense) 
 
The deadline for submission of tenders is Monday 13

th
 March 2017 at 

10:30 AM.  Bids must be deposited at Concern Worldwide office indicated 
above. Any tenders submitted after this date / time will be rejected. 
 
The bids will be opened in the presence of representatives of tenderers 
who wish to participate on Monday 13

th
 March 2017 at 11:00 AM at the  

Concern Worldwide office at the same address. 
 
Concern reserves the right to accept or reject any offer prior to the award of 

the contract, to cancel the bidding process and to reject all offers at any 

time. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 


